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Wednesday 7th

We are heading to 
Upper Maffra West 
to walk up to Mt 
Hedrick.


Friday 9th

We celebrate 
Carha’s graduation 
with bowling in 
Morwell then a 
pizza lunch in Sale.


Wednesday 14th

We have chartered 
a boat to take us 
from Point Wilson to 
Rotamah Island

A busy next couple of weeks

December is racing past and we still have so much great 
learning to do.


On Wednesday the 7th we are heading to Upper Maffra West, near John’s 
property where we will be bush walking to Mt Hedrick where we will get a 
view of Mt. Margaret and the Valley below.  We will also be introduced to the 
Alpine forest which is different to our local scrub.


Friday we are celebrating Carha’s graduation as a school.  Carha has asked to 
go bowling in Morwell and then we’ll head back to Sale for a pizza lunch at 
the skate park at the port of Sale.  We are going to miss Carha and her role as 
our school leader.


Wednesday the 14th we will drive up to Point Wilson at the end of the 
National Park to meet a charter boat from H2O Tours and Adventures to ferry 
us across to Rotamah Island (about 15 minutes each way).  We will be 
investigating the island, the bird sanctuary and then heading towards 90 mile 
beach.
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PREP 2023 TRANSITION DAY

On Tuesday 13th of December is Statewide Transition Day.


If you are the parent of a 2023 prep student who will be attending 
Loch Sport Primary School we are holding a transition morning from 
8:30 till 10:45.  


This will give them a chance to see the morning routine, do some 
learning, play some games and have fruit break and morning tea and 
a little play at playtime.  Hopefully our new playground will be open 
by then.

Celebration of Learning

Thursday 15th December at 9:00.


Next Thursday we’ll be having a celebration of 
learning.  This will be our first one for a long 
time.  Greg will be here to lead the students 
through some ukulele tunes and some singing. 


We will also be having some of the students 
school work on display that the students can talk 
to you about as well as flicking through their 
Bug Blitz journal.


We’ll top off the morning with a shared BBQ 
breakfast.


Come and see what we 
have been up to and 
share some brekky.


This will also be the time where we formally 
farewell Carha and tell her how wonderful she is 
and how we’ll miss her.


We are hoping that our new playground will be 
open by then and we may be able to have a tour 
and a play.


Please text the school 0499 338 692 with RSVP 
and total numbers so we can cater appropriately.  
Friends and relatives are welcome.
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